
Attn : Mr Kalpesh, 
  
Thank you very much for your support during our major shut down. In a very short notice you have mobilized 
your team and we could complete difficult job of torque tightening in PE-1 plant and additional job give to you 
in Cracker plant with all safety and in stipulated time period. 
  
  
Regards 
  
Asit Desai 
  
RIL-HZ 

"Confidentiality Warning: This message and any attachments are intended only for the use of the intended recipient(s). 
are confidential. and may be privileged. If you are not the intended recipient. you are hereby notified that any 
review. re-transmission. conversion to hard copy. copying. circulation or other use of this message and any attachments is 
strictly prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient. please notify the sender immediately by return email. 
and delete this message and any attachments from your system. 
 
Virus Warning: Although the company has taken reasonable precautions to ensure no viruses are present in this email. 
The company cannot accept responsibility for any loss or damage arising from the use of this email or attachment."

Thanks for the support duering shut down
Date : Thu, 15 Apr 2010 10:14:27 +0530

From:Asit.Desai@ril.com Linked:Asit Desai

To:kalpesh@geminiindia.com

Cc:K.Ramesh@ril.com,Jatin.Vakil@ril.com,Ashish.Gandhi@ril.com
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